
   

                                                                                                    
 
 

Announcement 
 
Appeninn Vagyonkezelő Holding Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (in English: 
Appeninn Asset Management Holding Public Limited Company) (registered seat:  H-1022 
Budapest, Bég utca 3-5.; company registration number: 01-10-046538; hereinafter referred to as 
“Company”), based on point 20.4. of Book Two of BSE General Terms of Service on Listing 
and Continued Trading, respectfully informs the Investors on the following information: 
 
From 14th of September 2022, the officer responsible for investor relations is Ildikó Csizmadia. 
 
Contact information: 
Phone number: +36 20 215 9208 
E-mail:   ildiko.csizmadia@appeninnholding.com 
 
Dated as of 13 September 2022, Budapest 
 
 
         Appeninn Plc. 
            


